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Thankyou
As we draw close to the finals it is time to start
thinking about next season.
But first…
A BIG thankyou to all the coaches, team
managers, parents, scorers and players who
represented our club with pride and good
sportsmanship this season.

Registration
Registrations for next season will be available through this season’s
team managers. Please return them promptly to your team manager
with the registration fee so teams can be organised.

Break up
Our break up this season will be held at Chirnside Adventure Golf.
We have booked the entire venue for the evening of Saturday 15th

September (Grand final day). Registered players are free but there
will be a cost of $10 per family for additional family members.
The break up starts at 6.30pm and finishes at 9.30. If you are not
staying please arrange care/supervision of your child with another
responsible adult.

Website
Don’t forget you can now access the Subzero website at
www.subzero.asn.au for fixtures, upcoming events and queries.

Good luck for the finals!
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